Welcome to Calgary!

We are glad you have chosen to visit — and while you're here, you're one of us.

Right now, Calgary is in a State of Local Emergency due to a major water feeder main break, which is causing a
local water shortage. As one of us, we're asking for your help to conserve water by “living like a local.”

With each of us doing our part, we'll be able to get through this emergency together, making sure everyone has
enough water, including for essentials like fighting fires.

Every drop counts. In your hotel room, you can do a lot to help conserve water:

= Flush only when necessary: “If it's yellow, let it mellow. If it's brown, flush it down.”
= Limit showers to three minutes and skip baths.

= Turn off the tap while brushing your teeth or shaving.

= Reuse your towels and linens: hang towels to dry and reuse them.

= Consider skipping daily housekeeping services.

= And, when you're ready to say farewell, take your pictures, take your memories and take your laundry to
do when you get back home.

Together we're saving water - not limiting fun! So, kick up your heels, eat in our restaurants, shop in our stores,
and see what our amazing city has to offer you.

Yahoo, it’s summer in Calgary. Enjoy your stay. We're delighted that you’ve come for a visit.
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